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7 APPOINTMENT OF INTERNAL AUDIT FOR 2017/18 (PAC31-2017) 
 
Dundee IJB approved the arrangements for the provision of internal audit services to the IJB in May 
2016 for the period 2016/17 with a partnership approach between Fife, Tayside and Forth Valley Audit 
and Management Services (FTF) and Dundee City Council internal audit service. The Chief Internal 
Auditor from FTF was appointed to this same role within the IJB. Following receipt of the Annual 
Internal Audit Report for 2016/17, presented to the PAC in July 2017, it is recommended that this 
arrangement for the provision of internal audit arrangements is continued for 2017/18. This will enable 
consistency in approach and continue the good partnership working between NHS Tayside's and 
Dundee City Council's internal audit services. 
 
The PAC is asked to approve this arrangement. 
 


